
IE6.11 – Multiple Communications from 19 individuals, with the 
subject line: "I support pilot protected bike lanes on Danforth Ave 
and extending bike lanes on Bloor" 
(Current to 4:15 pm on Monday, July 15, 2019) 

Communications similar to the following text: 

I am writing to you today in full support of building protected bike lanes on Danforth and 
extending protected bike lanes on Bloor West by 2020 as part of the Cycling Network 
Plan Update. 

Since 2016, we’ve seen no further extension of bike lanes on Bloor or Danforth, and I 
am not comfortable with waiting another 2 years while more studies are conducted. 
Thousands of people ride on these roads and deserve safety, and many thousands 
more would ride if they could do so safely. 

We also know that protected bike lanes make streets safer for everyone (City Staff 
found a 44% reduction in collisions for ALL road users after the Bloor pilot was 
installed). If we’re serious about Vision Zero, then we also have to be serious about 
cycling infrastructure. 

Cycling advocates, newcomers to Canada, doctors, schools, families, businesses, and 
now me - all of us are calling for a commitment to building protected bike lanes on 
Danforth & Bloor! 

Sincerely, 

12-Jul-19 Email from: Chris Gapski 
11-Jul-19 Email from: Richard Carey 
09-Jul-19 Email from: Amanda Landre 
07-Jul-19 Email from: Ken Allen 
06-Jul-19 Email from: Sean McSweeney 
03-Jul-19 Email from: Janet Joy Wilson 
02-Jul-19 Email from: Adam Heller 
01-Jul-19 Email from: Anna Kostecka 
29-Jun-19 Email from: Michael Low 
29-Jun-19 Email from: Amy Steele 
27-Jun-19 Email from: Sharon Zikman 
27-Jun-19 Email from: Piotr Sepski 
27-Jun-19 Email from: Alyssa Titus 
27-Jun-19 Email from: Erica Shuttleworth 
27-Jun-19 Email from: Antoinette Wertman 
27-Jun-19 Email from: Eric Muller 
27-Jun-19 Email from: Isser Dubinsky 
27-Jun-19 Email from: Micah Dubinsky 
27-Jun-19 Email from: Susan Wilson 
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